
To Whom it may concern,
I wish to object to the proposed development at 27-29 North Avalon Road.
The scale of the proposed development is totally inappropriate for the location.
As a Seniors Residential development the location fails to provide the amenity that is required 
by this demographic.
I support all other submissions in opposition to this development.
Thank you.
Yours sincerely,
Damian Westhoff
13 Patrick St 
Avalon 2107
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